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As a past VP of the water co I felt unqualified at times and sometimes 
dependent on  my predecessors. However, I still thought we should 
keep control of the water co. But, after reading the Water 
Committee's report I was convinced that it would be wise to convey 
the oversight and daily operations to a qualified outside company. I 
think the Water Committee did an excellent job and I endorse their 
recommendation.  
	
  


